
Mother Nature will huff, and she’ll puff, and BLOWWW your boat...downwind!! 
 
With the sustained high winds day after day lately, it’s no wonder why we have seen a 
few boats break loose from anchorage and go for a ride—with or without a captain!  
Yet on the flip side, we also get to enjoy the sight of Sierra Point Yacht Club members 
out Beer Can racing on Tuesday evenings, taking advantage of the wind for an excit-
ing and fun ride on the water! 
 
If the wind and water hasn’t blown your socks off already, then possibly the recent 
restrictions coming back into play with additional COVID-19 cases has.  Sadly, there 
has been a HUGE uptick in the number of confirmed cases throughout the State.  So 
along with Governor Newsom’s mandatory use of face masks, San Mateo County has 
also been put on the State watch list due to exceeding the allowable number of cases 
in a rolling 14 day average.  Please take a moment to read the latest health orders from 
our SMC Health Officer, Scott Morrow, at the following website.   

 
https://www.smchealth.org/coronavirus 
 
We’re all in this together! 
 

Slipping over to marina items: 
 

 A friendly reminder, face masks are required when entering our office; please 
make sure you are wearing yours properly before entering.  Your health, and ours, 
is very important to us, and we are doing what we can to help slow the spread of 
COVID-19. 

 We have not made it fully through the windy season, and we are seeing many 
boats with improperly sized, or poorly maintained dock lines on their boats.  
Please take a moment to come down and check on your boat and dock lines; many 
have stretched with the recent howlers we have had! 

 With the boats moving around in the wind, it has a tendency to pull electrical 
cords into the water.  Please make sure your cords are properly secured to your 
vessel, and when ran on the dock, make sure they are not a tripping hazard. 

 Thank you for being patient, as we have recently received our new gate closers 
and are working on getting them installed as quickly as possible.  Until we reach 
your gate, please continue to make sure and close the gate when entering and 
leaving the dock. 

 Maintenance work on your boat is limited to items that do not contaminate the 
water, dock or other vessels around you.  Spray painting of any kind, is strictly 
prohibited within the marina, and must be done at a proper yard facility. 

 The Sierra Point Parkway road closure is coming to an end—for now.  The devel-
oper is estimating to have the road back open by close of business on Friday, Au-
gust 7, 2020.  YAY!! 

 
Stay healthy, happy boating, and may our courses cross paths here 
soon! 
Andrew Rehberg  
Harbormaster 
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Who left the fan switch on HIGH?? 
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2020 Tide Tables 
available in the marina office 
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SPYC has re-opened for members under San Mateo's social distancing 
guidelines.  

Currently, this means masks are required inside of the club. Alcohol 
may be consumed on the deck only with a meal. 

Please check their website at SierraPointYC.org for the most up to date 
requirements. 

The “Washing Machine” 


